
Class II Permissive Change Request Letter 

Date:  2024/5/20 

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Rd 
Columbia MD 21046-1609 
U.S.A. 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
We, Ezurio LLC would like to confirm that the product with FCC ID: SQG-CL4490 
(Grant date:08/18/2022) has further modification made on the on  
 
1. The requirements of Title 47 CFR, Chapter I, Subchapter A, Part 2, Subsection 2.1043 are fulfilled; the 

fundamental frequency block functions, modulator circuit, maximum power, and field strength ratings are 

all unchanged. 

2. There are no changes in the identifying device’s form or functional specification as originally granted or 

approved under a Class II permissive change. 

3. All PCB changes were limited to non-substantive modifications on the same size physical circuit board 

previously granted. 

4. No effort to add, remove, augment, or change capabilities such as transmitters, increased bandwidth, 

additional rule parts, or bands is applicable. 

5. Test Reports for the modified device have been supplied as part of the PAG submission. 

6. The modified device will not be marketed under the existing grant until confirmation of the C2PCPX PAG 

is approved and granted. 

7. This module is not a Software Defined Radio (SDR). 

8. The modifications to this module are not software-only changes. 

9. This application is for a Class II Permissive change under the C2PCPX procedure. 

10. Change is power amplifier is replacing, 

11. Relative PCB layout is modified. 

12. Changing the brand and applicant name. 

 

 
 
Neither circuit design nor main function has been changed. 



Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 

Brian Petted 

Technology Leader  

Ezurio LLC 

Brian.petted@ezurio.com 

Tel: 262-421 -4974 
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